
St Cecilia’s Public School 

Accolade for JEE MAINS aspirants and  

Best Wishes for JEE ADVANCED 2025 

Cecilian Class XII 2024-25 Students shine bright in JEE Mains 

                                             

We congratulate the incredible achievers of JEE Mains 2025. Their hard work, dedication, 

and perseverance has paid off leading Cecilian scholars towards a bright future. The 

Cecilian family congratulates Piyush Aggarwal, Ansh Soni, Shubham Aggarwal and Aman 

Kumar Mandal of Batch 2024-25 for their worthy accomplishment in JEE MAINS. All the 

best to the students as they step forward to benchmark JEE ADVANCED. 

Madam Principal appreciated their praiseworthy achievement. Madam Principal also said 

that this is the first of many milestones in their academic as well as professional journey 

towards excellence and greatness. 

The Cecilian staff and students wishes that our stars keep shining bright and inspiring 

others along the way! Congratulations yet again to our students for performing 

exceedingly well in the JEE MAINS 2025! We are proud of you all and wish all the very 

best for JEE ADVANCED exams to carry ahead the Cecilian legacy.  
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